
From: Brad Stewart
To: Christina McCutcheon (adpce.ad); Jamie Belcourt (adpce.ad)
Cc: Jennifer Enos; Heath Ward; Tiffany Mallard
Subject: SWU TBLL
Date: Friday, December 16, 2022 3:21:09 PM
Attachments: SWU TBLL.pdf

Christina/Jaime,
See attached for an update for Springdale Water Utilities (Permit # AR00022063) Technically Based
Local Limits.
Brad Stewart
Springdale Water Utilities
Environmental Manager
(479) 756-3657
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